
Northeast Arkansas Regional 
Solid Waste Disposal Authority 

P.o. Box 8007
 
Jonesboro, AR 72403
 

December 18, 1990 

Hon. Hubert Brodell
 
Mayor, City of Jonesboro
 
City Hall
 
P.O. Box 580
 
Jonesboro, AR 72403
 

Dear Mayor: 

As it has turned out, the Solid waste Authority is really not 
a regional authority in spite of our name. Since other 
organizations are now in the process of putting together 
regional authorities, we believed it would be a good idea to 
change our name to more accurately reflect what we really 
are. 

Enclosed is a proposed ordinance for your legislative body to 
adopt. 

If you will send it to me after adoption and after it has 
been signed by the necessary officials, the Authority will 
see that it gets published and pay for the publication. 

Very truly, 
--'... // 

(:/~?i~d:---
/Charles Frierson, III 
Chairman 
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